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OEIS Data Request 8.4

Regarding PacifiCorp’s Enterprise System for Risk Assessment (ID# RA-04)

(a) In PacifiCorp’s 2025 WMP Update R1, PacifiCorp requested to discontinue its program relating to the implementation of its fire incident tracking database under its Enterprise System for Risk Assessment initiative. PacifiCorp stated that, “This initiative was implemented, and employees are receiving updated training, by the end of Q2 2024.”[footnoteRef:1]
 [1:  PacifiCorp 2025 WMP Update R1 (redlined) (Sep. 20, 2024), p. 25 (https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/eFiling/Getfile.aspx?fileid=57396&shareable=true, accessed Oct. 29, 2024).  ] 

i. By “implemented,” does PacifiCorp mean that no further actions are needed for RA-04 because implementation is complete, or is it that the database described in RA-04 itself is no longer being used and therefore being discontinued? 

ii. Explain why PacifiCorp included it as a discontinued program. 

Response to OEIS Data Request 8.4

(a)  Please refer to the Company’s responses to subparts i. and ii. below:

i. The scope of this initiative was to implement the functionality for tracking of ignition incidents. The functionality has been implemented and no further action is needed to use the new functionality.

ii. Please refer to the Company’s response to subpart i above.






	

Despite PacifiCorp's diligent efforts, certain information protected from disclosure by the attorney-client privilege or other applicable privileges or law may have been included in its responses to these data requests.  PacifiCorp did not intend to waive any applicable privileges or rights by the inadvertent disclosure of protected information, and PacifiCorp reserves its right to request the return or destruction of any privileged or protected materials that may have been inadvertently disclosed.  Please inform PacifiCorp immediately if you become aware of any inadvertently disclosed information.   
